
From: Margaret Shakespeare
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and other Legislation Amendment Bill
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 2:26:16 PM

To whom it may concern:        

I was alarmed today to hear that the integrity of the current voting system may/will be
compromised if the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity is no longer required

Proof of identity is very necessary, and I strongly request that proof of identity be retained for all
voting in the future, as a guard against fraud.

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Ruth Shakespeare

Alexandra Hills
Q        4161
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